The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, January 16, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin and Member Smith.
The Board reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 1/19/13.

The Board signed the Actual Real Estate & Personal Property Tax warrant/commitment for FY13.
The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the signoff sheet for the State Owned Reimbursable Land as of January 1, 2012.  The original signoff sheet will be forwarded on to the Bureau of Local Assessment.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the Statutory Exemption applications and certificates for FY 2013.

The Assessors reviewed and signed the Tax Deferral applications and certificates for FY 2013.

The Board of Assessors signed (2) warrants for 1/16/13.

The Board acted on 11 Real Estate Abatement applications for FY 2013.  
The Assessors approved 4 and denied 7.  The abatement certificates and denial letters will be signed by the board members at the meeting of February 6, 2013.

The Assessors briefly discussed the memo requesting that elected boards write up a Departmental Report as part of the Strategic Planning process.  They will revisit the discussion at their next meeting.
The minutes of 1/2/13 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

________________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk
